
MassDOT Board Vote – $40M Capital Support for MassPort 
Harbor Dredging and Conley Terminal
In partnership with MassPort, the Commonwealth is committed to matching federal funding 
from the Army Corps of Engineers to increase the depth of Boston Harbor to approximately 
50 feet. Additionally, the landside infrastructure improvements for Conley Terminal will 
include new ship-to-shore cranes, the construction of two new 50 foot berths, expanded 
refrigerated storage as well as new gate facilities. The investments in this project will open 
the port to increased commercial shipping and will be able to accommodate larger ships and 
more container traffic, thus generating jobs and economic growth for Boston, the 
Commonwealth and the entire region.

9/12/2019 1

Total Commonwealth Commitment for MassPort: 
Harbor Dredging $75,000,000 
Conley Terminal $107,500,000

$182,500,000

Current MassPort Contract Amount $70,000,000
FY20 Net Increase $40,000,000
Remaining Obligations:
FY21 CIP $35,000,000
FY22 CIP $37,500,000

$182,500,000



MassDOT Board Vote – $60M in Capital Support for MBTA 

• The MBTA’s Capital Maintenance Lockbox Fund is used to fund a wide range of capital
improvement projects, many focusing on shorter-term, customer-facing initiatives.

• Since the Lockbox fund was created by the Board in 2016, it has funded over $390
million in capital expenditures.

Current Contract Total: $166,750,000
Net Increase $60,000,000
New Contract Total $226,750,000
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